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To whom it concerns

Please find my comments re the proposed Warrington Local Plan.

No clear plan to improve local roads and no guarantee that infrastructure will be in place
prior to houses being built. My last doctor's appointment took 3 weeks to get and this will
worsen with the ongoing increase in population.

I further object on the basis that the plan leads to a large loss of Green Belt land.

This in turn will cause harm to the local ecology and further diminish air quality.

Regards

Laura & Jonathan Platts




